
 

 

December 10, 2024 
Product Notification – DOC #1698578 
Affected Parts: VNG075WHT, VNG150WHT 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
You are receiving this notice because your company has purchased the Part Numbers listed above in the 
previous two years.   
 
Nordson Medical has been notified of a design change impacting part numbers VNG075WHT and 
VNG150WHT. This change was initiated by the manufacturer with the change taking effect February 3, 
2025. 
 
Part numbers will not be changing, orders fulfilled by Nordson Medical after the effective change date 
may contain the updated design. 
 
Details of the design changes are included in Appendix 1. 
 
If you have any additional technical questions, please contact your Sales Account Manager or our 
customer service team at orders@nordsonmedical.com.  We appreciate your business and want to thank 
you for choosing Nordson MEDICAL. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Josh Curry 
Product Line Manager 
Nordson MEDICAL 
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